
 
  9-8-09  
   

  

  
   

VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  
 Report on Drug Deterrent Meeting 

 
    George Noflin, Jr., Ph.D. 
     Assistant Superintendent 
     
 

 
Dr. Noflin will report on a meeting held on Thursday, September 3, 2009, with TPSD 
Security Director Terry Hatch and Tupelo Police Department representatives Captain 
Ikey Carmack and Lt. Terry Sanford who serve the district as school resource officers.  
The meeting was also attended by Superintendent Randy Shaver.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss efforts to increase the deterrent of drugs in the Tupelo Public 
Schools.   
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